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Due to the recent spread of COVID-19, the S1 admission
interview (originally to be held on 15 January 2022) will be
postponed to 5 March 2022 (Sat). The interview time of your child
will remain the same. No further notice by letter will be sent.
Should face-to-face classes in primary schools are still suspended
that day, the S1 admission interview will be further postponed to
12 March 2022 (Sat) or 19 March 2022 (Sat). Should face-to-face
classes in primary schools are still suspended on 19 March 2022,
then S1 admission interview will be cancelled. Your child's P5 and
P6 academic and extra-curricular activities’ performances will be
used as the selection criteria.

For the most updated news of S1 admission interview, please
visit our school's website (http://www.plkifc.edu.hk).0

For further enquiries, please call our General Office on
27018778.




